Eimer, Linda

From: Christopher Borden <christopher.borden@gmait.com:
Sent: Sunday, November 7, 2021 9:33 AM

To: Owczarski, Jim; Elmer, Linda

Subject: Certificate of Appropriateness, 2536 N Sherman Bivd

[Some people who received this message don't often get email from christopher.borden@gmail.com. Learn why this is
important at http://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderidentification.}

To Whom It May Concern:

| own the residence at 2537 N Grant Bivd, which is located across the alley from 2536 N Sherman Bivd. | am writing to
communicate my objection to the chain link fence at 2536 N Sherman Blvd {File # 211053}, as it is not historically
appropriate for the neighborhood. | would have no objection to a wood fence or a wrought iron fence.

I have no objections to any proposed repairs to the front porch or steps (File # 211054},
Sincerely,
Christopher Borden

Christopher Borden
christopher.borden@gmail.com




Elmer, Linda

——————
From: Cindy Mathwig <cindymathwig123@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, November 7, 2021 9:52 AM
To: Christopher Borden
Cc: Owczarski, Jim; Elmer, Linda
Subject: Re: Certificate of Appropriateness, 2536 N Sherman Blvd

g Some people who l'_c_ccivéd this mé_s'sa'gc don't _oﬁctl get c:ﬁ_aii from cind_ymathﬁ'igl23@gma_ii.com._L_f:arn 'whx this is imp_b'rim_il i
Hi, how are you? I'm doing well.

I live at 2543 N Grant Blvd. I share an alley with the 2536 N Sherman Blvd (File # 211053). As [ totally
understand that these neighbors are doing their best to help their property by adding a fence and doing yard
work: long term the fence doesn’t help the rest of our property values as it doesn’t keep the historical integrity
of the neighborhood. I object to the fence.

Thank you,
Cindy L. Mathwig

On Sunday, November 7, 2021, Christopher Borden <christopher.borden(@gmail.com> wrote:
To Whom It May Concern:

I own the residence at 2537 N Grant Blvd, which is located across the alley from 2536 N Sherman Blvd. [ am
writing to communicate my objection to the chain link fence at 2536 N Sherman Blvd (File # 211053), as it is
not historically appropriate for the neighborhood. I would have no objection to a wood fence or a wrought iron
fence.

I have no objections to any proposed repairs to the front porch or steps (File # 211054).
Sincerely,
Christopher Borden

Christopher Borden
christopher.borden(@gmail.com




